
POCO X3 GT Confirmed Launch
On 28 July
Poco X3 GT will launch in Malaysia on July 28, the company
confirmed  via  various  social  media  posts.   According  to
rumours, Poco is again launching a rebranded Redmi smartphone
in the market. 

Now, a new leak has surfaced online that reveals the renders
as well as some of the key features of the Poco X3 GT. It also
carries the same design language as Redmi Note 10 Pro 5G which
was launched in the China market. Some details about the Poco
X3 GT smartphone have surfaced online, along with the design
renders. 

The Poco X3 GT will be powered by the MediaTek Dimensity 1100
SoC and will support 67W turbocharging. There is a slight chin
at the bottom and a rectangular shaped camera module on the
back. According to rumours, the main camera will have a 64-
megapixel lens. At the rear, there is a vertical camera setup
on the top left housing three sensors and an LED flash. The
device will have a slim form factor with narrow bezels all
around. 

It is expected that the launch will be in three colours –
Black, Green, and White. Among the three, the Green and White
colour options have a textured back. The phone is seen to have
volume rockers and power buttons on the right spine. 

The Redmi Note 10 Pro 5G is priced at 1499 yuan (Rs 17,040
approx.) for the 6GB RAM with 128GB storage version. The 8GB
RAM with 128GB storage version is priced at 1799 yuan (Rs
20,460 approx.). The 8GB RAM with 256GB storage version costs
1999 yuan (Rs 22,720 approx.).

It was also leaked that the Redmi Note 10 Pro 5G could launch
in India as the Poco X3 GT. If the X3 GT will be a Redmi Note
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10 Pro, then its pricing will be starting around Rs 20,000. It
comes in Green, White and Blue colours.

 


